
 

 

TRANSITION DAYS 
These will be on:  

Tuesday 27th June, Wednesday 28th June, & Thursday 29th June 2023 

TRANSITION EVENING FOR PARENTS 
Wednesday 28th June 2023 6pm 

 

 

 

 

MALBANK SCHOOL & SIXTH FORM COLLEGE 

Rejoice in being the best that we can be. 

We would like to invite our September 2023 Year 7 students to 

  

 

 

 

 

Students should arrive at 8.45 am. The day will end at 2.30 pm on 

all days. Where possible, please drop off and collect from the 

car park at the rear of the school (off Waterlode). 

Students should wear their Primary school uniform and bring a 

water bottle and a bag with an equipped pencil case. Students 

have a choice of bringing a packed lunch or buying a snack 

and/or lunch at our canteen, which will accept cash on these 

transition days; we suggest that £5 should be ample for both a 

snack and lunch. 
 

For further details, please get in touch with the Key Stage 3 team: 

Tel: 01270 611009    

Email: keystage3@malbank.cheshire.sch.uk  

Additional information is available on the school website: 

Web: www.malbank.com – Parents, Year 6 Transition  
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